
NOW HIRING AQUATIC INVASIVE SPECIES 
WATERCRAFT INSPECTORS FOR 2024 SEASON 

 

Bonner Soil & Water Conservation District is seeking Watercraft Inspectors to staff 
the Albeni Falls, Samuels, and Clark Fork Aquatic Invasive Species stations this 

boating season. The objective of the watercraft inspection station is to prevent the 
spread of aquatic invasive species such as quagga & zebra mussels as well as 

aquatic weeds. 

Training will be provided in person both prior to inspecting as well as throughout 
the season. Station hours are from dawn to dusk April 12th- September 30th. Shifts 

range between 6-8 hours varying with daylight hours throughout the season. 
$16.20/Hour 

To apply send your resume to boatwash7b@gmail.com or 
bonnerswcd@gmail.com  

208.255.0445 
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